
Dear [Colleague's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my sincere 

appreciation for the support and camaraderie you have provided during our apprenticeship 

together.  

Your guidance and expertise have been invaluable, and I am grateful for the knowledge you've 

shared throughout this journey. Working alongside you has not only been a great learning 

experience but also a pleasure.  

Thank you for your patience and encouragement. I look forward to applying everything I've 

learned and hope to keep in touch as we both advance in our careers.  

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Title] [if applicable] 

[Your Contact Information]  


